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EDUCONNECT 
STUDENT NEWSLETTER 

Don't Forget! Stop by!

Come to Wardlaw Room 113 
in the EdQuarters suite for 
some sweet treats "Christmas 
Edition" to help you get 
through exam week!
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Did You Know?

We host monthly student sessions – Cookies and 
Conversation. We will be featuring a variety of monthly 
topics and sharing resources for our students. Next 
month in January we will resume. We encourage all 
students to come out and enjoy this fellowship along 
with sweet treats. 

WHERE: Wardlaw Room 110
WHEN: January 29th @ 4:00pm-5:00p 

Students
Need a place to study during 

Finals Week?

The Travelstead Room in the 
Museum of Education is open 

during the day.

Wardlaw College 125

Good luck on finals! 

Graduate Students: 

The Graduate team has begun sending out 
monthly "Information Wednesday" emails to 
let you know important information. If you
have any additional questions about that 
email, please feel free to reach out to 

Stop by Gamecock EdQuarters (Wardlaw 113) or 

email coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu with any questions! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ci33pFq31smQIG6w8QOXNiPL3WzassX5yeDpu5IOKbE/edit?tab=t.0#heading=h.6e20q8b79d15
https://my.sc.edu/
mailto:coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=GUsqSzXRDkKLsrHNI4mYzHarFZXdtx1EjT-wTtaQI0NUQk5SR0tHNE1KTk8xWDgwMVNFWlAxVldaMC4u&route=shorturl
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4K5F5gwor_4FURKGYV6WPVmRYOYIfEe4kUKdn0p6ftelWEA/viewform



